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Pupils of the Week 

7G 
Ruby—  For her great work on 2D shapes in 
Power Maths 

7J 
Emmanuel— For working hard in all lessons this 
week 

7L 
Foyin— For being generous and sharing with 
her peers 

8J Ayman— For his hard work in all lessons 

8R Amira— For amazing work on letter formation  

9A 
Edie— For great words on her phonic sounds 
and blending this week 

Y9 
Phoebe— For her amazing fitness work with 
Raph 

10R 
Kwabena— For using sentences with his iPad in 
AAC group 

10RM Ellis— For following instructions in all lessons 

11C 
Alhaji— For working hard and developing  his  
spelling skills 

Y11 
Donnell— For behaving well and following 
instructions 

12C 
Ka Sing— For being more engaged in lessons 
and good reading 

12L 
Albie— For being very supportive and 
understanding towards other students every 
day  

Y12 
Haylie— For her outstanding work in Maths and 
other subjects  

13K 
Lilli— For her excellent independent work in 
Enterprise  

13L 
Kamari— For wearing his glasses and hearing 
aid 

14R 
Macha— For following her gym programme 
independently during offsite PE 

14S 
Caroline— For helping another pupil every 
morning. 

Star of the Week 

Anna 10RM— For speaking about the 
school brilliantly to visitors. 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Lots has been happening this week: On Monday we held our 
Year 10  parents evening onsite. On Tuesday we had our health 
and safety audit which took the whole day. On Wednesday 
thirteen parents of pupils in years 13 & 14 attended a transitions 
workshop which was run by SIAS.  The school council met on 
Thursday and are looking at suggestions to improve the 
playground. We will be organising further parent workshops 
throughout the school year. Do let us know topics of particular 
interest to you. Today we’ve had Governors visiting the school. 

 

Our parent group is meeting onsite on Monday  from 10-45 am. 
Please contact Don Burford on info.hpgroup@aol.com if you’d 
like more information. 

 

Today we are saying goodbye to Horace Walters who has 
worked here for over six years as a Teaching Assistant. Horace 
has worked across a number of classes and is well known to 
many of you. He will be missed here. Thanks go to Horace for 
everything he’s done to support our young people. 

 

Can we ask all parents to make sure your son/ daughter brings 
a coat to school. The weather is much colder and we do our 
best to get outside when possible. 

 

Have a good weekend, 

 

Eileen 
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Pupil Survey Feedback 

It is clear that the majority of the responses were positive with pupils agreeing with the statements (green). 

The statements that the most pupils agreed with are: 

I have friends in school (94%) 

School helps me learn to be a good person (92% agree) 

I feel happy when I do good work (91%) 

I like activity days (90%) 

I get praise and certificates for good work (90%) 

It is clear that most pupils enjoy coming 

to School! 

We’re working with our School council to 

make School even better for everyone! 

Thank you for filling out our pupil survey. 


